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Welcome to our January
newsletter! We are excited to

share highlights from last month
and what’s ahead. Thank you for

your ongoing support.KINDERGARTEN JANUARY  2025

Acic American School

FAMILY PARK TRIP
Our recent trip to Family Park was an
unforgettable adventure! The day was packed
with exciting activities, starting with a visit to the
Five Senses Museum, where students engaged
their senses in hands-on exhibits and learned
about the world in fun and interactive ways.
From there, we hopped aboard the park’s
charming train for a scenic ride through the
beautiful grounds, offering a relaxing break and
some great views. Also students had the chance
to see a variety of animals up close and learn
about wildlife conservation. It was a wonderful
day of learning and having fun with friends.
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TIPS FOR PARENTS
Promote Social Skills: Encourage your
child to engage with peers, share, and
practice empathy. Organizing playdates or
group activities can enhance their social
development.
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INTERNATIONAL DAY
Our International Day was a vibrant celebration of
cultures from around the world! Students had the
chance to share traditions, music, food, and clothing
from different countries, making it a truly unique
and colorful event. They enjoyed learning about the
diversity that makes our community so special. We
also had games, and delicious treats from various
countries, allowing everyone to experience a taste of
the world. It was an amazing day of learning, sharing,
and celebrating what makes each of us unique.
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KINDERGARTEN
PARENTS 

VOLUNTEERING PROGRAM 
This month we would like to thank Ms
Mabroukah, mommy of Malk, for
supporting teachers and students during
the International Day! 
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COOKING DAY 
Our Cooking Day was an absolute hit, featuring
some of everyone’s favorite treats: pizza, chocolate,
and smoothies! Students had a blast making their
own personalized pizzas, choosing from a variety of
toppings to create the perfect pie. Afterward, we
satisfied our sweet tooth with delicious chocolate.
To wash it all down, we blended up refreshing
smoothies with fresh fruits and tasty ingredients. It
was a great way to learn new skills, explore different
flavors, and enjoy some delicious food together.
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STUFFED
ANIMAL DAY

We had a fantastic time celebrating School Spirit
with our annual Stuffed Animal Day! Students were
encouraged to bring their favorite stuffed animals to
school, adding an extra dose of fun and comfort to

the day. From cuddly bears to unique creatures, the
hallways were filled with smiles and fluffy friends.
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SPELLING BEE
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KG FAMILY PROJECTS/SHOW AND TELL
Our Kindergarten students had an exciting time
during their monthly Show and Tell, where they
shared all about their families, favorite animals and
dinosaurs! This activity helped the children practice
their speaking and listening skills while learning
more about one another.
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KINDERGARTEN
CHARACTER

BUILDING PROGRAM
This month, our focus has been on building important
character traits like cooperation and respect.
Students have been learning how working together
as a team makes everything easier and more fun.
Whether it's helping a classmate with a project or
taking turns during playtime, cooperation has been at
the heart of our activities. We've also discussed the
value of respect, treating others with kindness,
listening carefully, and showing appreciation for
differences. Students have been practicing these
values both in and out of the classroom, and it’s been
wonderful to see how they support each other and
create a positive, inclusive environment.

Our Kindergarten Spelling Bee was a huge success
and so much fun to watch! Little learners showed off
their spelling skills, confidently tackling words
they’ve been practicing. The event was full of
excitement as students took turns spelling out words,
with everyone cheering each other on. It was a
fantastic opportunity for our youngest students to
shine and build confidence in their spelling abilities.


